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Mr. Watts,
Pam Cherry of Morgan County Planning contacted me about your inquiry to move topsoil. My understanding of this project is that about 10,000 tons of
topsoil will be hauled off the property and moved to another location.  This project does meet the criteria of a mining operation and a mining/reclamation
permit is required.

I have some additional questions for you to determine what kind of permit you will need.  Please give me a call at the number below, at your earliest
convenience so I can explain the process and direct you to the correct forms and application.

Brock 

--  
Brock Bowles
Environmental Protection Specialist
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